
Tēnā koe, Talofa Lava, Mālō e lelei and greetings.

Welcome to our new whānau joining us and to our returning students and whānau! It is 
amazing to have you back for a brilliant year at MI in 2025!

My name is Miss Chilcott. I am originally from Wellington and moved to Auckland at the 
beginning of 2023. I have teaching experience in both primary and secondary schools, with 
Maths as my specialist subject. I lived and taught in London for four years, which was an 
incredible experience, but I am glad to be home.

I am a big foodie and love cooking feasts for my friends and family. I also enjoy playing card 
games, going for walks, and adoring my cat, Gus. I can’t wait to start my 2025 journey with 
Room 26 and the incredible memories we will create!

I believe we should treat others as we would like to be treated. For Room 26, I have high 
expectations and will support each student to ensure they thrive during their time at MI. I am 
also excited to embrace and learn about what is important to the students of Room 26.

We have an exciting Term One ahead of us! On the 12th of February, we have the Night 
Market, where Room 26 will aim to raise money to go towards Survival Camp at Motutapu 
Island from the 26th of February to the 28th of February. To make these events successful, we 
need to work as a team - your support and contributions will be greatly appreciated.

MI is an incredible school with so many opportunities. My advice for having an amazing year is 
to put yourself forward and get involved in sports, Period 6 activities, and cultural groups.
My door is always open—please feel free to pop in or contact me with any questions or 
thoughts. I look forward to working together with you in 2025!

Ngā mihi nui,

E.Chilcott

Emma Chilcott

Subject Teachers

Humanities Mr E

Math Miss Chilcott

Science Matua Kalen

PE Mr Innes

Music Mr Simz

Cooking Mrs Rowney

 Manaakitanga, Respect, 
Communication, 

Engagement & Teamwork   

Term One Values

Form Class Subjects

Hauora:  MI Graduate Profile
Monday Magic: Foundation Basics

Life Skills: Service
Friday Frenzy: Languages

Module 1: MI School Life        Module 2: MI Survival          Module 3: Respectful

Monday 3rd February 2025

Term One Class Letter

Attendance Lates Uniform

I expect 100% attendance! Your child must be at school 
every day. If your child is not coming to school make sure to 
contact me in the morning preferably before 8:30 am. I will 
be contacting you or visiting your home if your child is away 
without a valid reason. Your child can not progress if they 
miss school and instead will be playing catch up on their 
learning. We want and need your child at school every day!

School starts at 8:30 am but we encourage 
students to be here by 8:20 am. Students 
who are late and do not have a valid reason 
will be placed on Community Service. If your 
child is running late please come into the 
school with them or a write a note to explain 
their lateness. 

Your child needs to be in 100% correct school 
uniform, this includes their whānau band. Refer to 
the MI Planner for more info. If there are any 
problems and your child does not have the correct 
uniform please provide them with a letter they can 
give to Mr Peilua to receive a uniform pass.

CONTACT ME email: emmac@manurewaint.school.nz  |  school phone: 09 266 8268 ext: 3026

MI NIGHT MARKETS
Wednesday 12th February at 4pm we have our 
fundraiser  for Survival Camp, your contribution and 
involvement will have a huge impact on making this 
event a success.

IMPORTANT DATES
Whānau - for other important Term One dates please refer to the 2025 MI Whānau 

Calendar you received, and it is also in your child's MI Planner on page 6. If there are any 
special events unique to our class, I will let you know. 

MI SURVIVAL CAMP
Tawa Whānau will be heading to camp on Wednesday 26th February and will arrive back 
at school on Friday 28 February.  (More information to come closer to the time).

mailto:charlottef@manurewaint.school.nz

